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Jones, Stephanie

From: Bruce Williamson <williamson8b@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 5:12 PM
To: ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: [External] I hope you will put environmental science into the new integrated standards.

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
Our future depends upon the education of youth in environmental issues. Please make sure not to leave the 
current youth ignorant of those aspects of science that will be critical to good decision-making and wise voting 
in the future. 
Thanks, 
Bruce Williamson 


